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Claire McCanny 

Senior Assistant Clerk 

Assembly and Executive Review Committee 

Room 276 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw  

Belfast 

BT4 3XX 

 

9th November 2015 

 

Dear Claire 

 

Assembly and Executive Reform (Assembly Opposition) Bill 

 

NILGA would like to thank the Committee for the opportunity to provide evidence in relation to this Bill 

however, as there is no direct impact on local government, we will not be submitting evidence on this occasion.  

 

Should an issue come to light during the committee’s deliberations that requires a local government view, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Karen Smyth  

Head of Policy  

 

 

 

 

 


